

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett
Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini
Assistant Headteacher Mr Khalil Hassanali

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

17th January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome parents and carers into Bearwood Primary and Nursery School for a morning English session in all year groups from Reception to year 6. Hopefully, this will provide you with an insight into aspects of your child's learning by working alongside them as they are being taught English. The week commencing 30th January has been chosen and a list of times and dates for each class is shown below.

Oak 2 - Wednesday 1st February 11:00 -11.30

Holly 1 - Tuesday 31st January 10:50-11:20

Holly 2 – Tuesday 31st January, 9:30-10:15

Willow 1 – Thursday 2nd February, 11:00-12:00

Willow 2 - Wednesday 1st February, 9:45-10:45

Maple 1 - Thursday 2nd February, 9:30-10:30

Maple 2 - Friday 3rd February, 9:30 -10:30

If you are able to and would like to attend your child's English session, please complete this online form to request a place https://forms.office.com/e/majxVWeGX5. Requests must be made **by 9am**Monday 30th January. You will then receive a notification via Marvellous Me from your child's class teacher to confirm your attendance before the lesson.

Please arrive at school at the main reception and you will be taken to your child's classroom. It would be lovely to see as many parents as possible, hopefully, you too will get stuck into the English lessons!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Guarguaglini Deputy Headteacher















